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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
A big thank you to all the parents 
who were able to come on our trip 
yesterday—without your help our 
visits would not be possible.  

 

Our next trip will be to Ordsall Hall. 
Each class will attend separately as 
follows: 

4AW—Tuesday 18th June 

4PS—Wednesday 19th June 

4BC—Thursday 20th June 

Letters have been sent home about 
this visit, which is always a big hit 
with the children. Once again, if you 
are able to come with us, you would 
be most welcome!  

 

Swimming 

Please note that there is a school 
inset day next Friday so no swim-
ming! It will resume as normal on 
the following Friday. 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : (Homophones) 

board     bored 

by      buy 

bye      flew 

flu      flue 

fair      fare 

Next week in English we will be 
looking at character studies. 

In maths we will be continuing 
working on time. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our current topic homework relates to our Tudors topic. We would like the 
children to research the life of a Tudor monarch and present their findings 
either in written form, as a poster, or possibly as a PowerPoint presentation. 
The deadline for this work will be Thursday 13th June. 

English & Maths 

Granada Granada 

Bilbao Bilbao 

Santiago Santiago 

Voy a (Londrés) I’m going to (London) 


